
Security Policy  

While Chevra Hatzolah Melbourne Inc (ABN 40 115 950 441) (“Hatzolah”) takes 
reasonable steps to protect any information transferred or transmitted to its website 
www.hatzolah.org.au (“Website”), including using industry standard 128-bit SSL 
(secure sockets layer) encryption technology to encrypt your personal and financial 
details if your browser is suitably configured, no data transfer or transmission over 
the internet can be guaranteed to be totally secure. Accordingly, while Hatzolah 
strives to protect your information, Hatzolah cannot ensure or warrant the security of 
any information you transfer or transmit to Hatzolah. Any transfer or transmission is 
done at your own risk.  

To the extent permissible at law, Hatzolah does not accept any responsibility or 
liability to you for any loss, cost, expense, damage or liability in connection with any 
information transferred or transmitted to the Website. Any non-excludable liability of 
Hatzolah shall be limited to the maximum extent permissible at law.  

If you have any questions regarding our security policy, please contact us on 
info@hatzolah.org.au. 

 


